
 
 
From: Peter Gray [mailto:phgray@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 07, 2019 5:15 PM 
To: tlwilson1986@gmail.com; ash@1kfriends.org; Ahrens, David 
<district15@cityofmadison.com>; jess_the_k@pobox.com; Zellers, Ledell 
<district2@cityofmadison.com>; mcsheppard@madisoncollege.edu; Kemble, Rebecca 
<district18@cityofmadison.com>; district2@cityofmiddleton.us; Lynch, Thomas 
<TLynch@cityofmadison.com>; Hatfield, Meagan <MHatfield@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Email in support of PBMVC Bicycle Facility Maintenance Workgroup Recommendations 

 

Hello TPPB members,  

 

I am emailing to express my support for the Pedestrian, Bicycle & Motor Vehicle 

Commission's Bicycle Facility Maintenance Workgroup Recommendations.  

 

Madison needs to provide consistent multimodal access year round, with clear standards 

and clear communication.  

 

I know winter maintenance is hard, and I appreciate the efforts of hardworking City of 

Madison staff. But other cold weather cities (like Minneapolis) are doing better, and we 

can do better too! 

 

Thank you, 

Peter Gray 

Madison resident (5042 Marathon Drive) 

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__madison.legistar.com_View.ashx-3FM-3DF-26ID-3D6960194-26GUID-3D9D35C569-2DA039-2D4ECF-2DA9BB-2DB9739F4D095B&d=DwMFaQ&c=byefhD2ZumMFFQYPZBagUCDuBiM9Q9twmxaBM0hCgII&r=hnRjvZzxzqD-DVjH3G-rHXQMjNaWHizFkZ8Ij_2yVOQ&m=zYfmBNse_0xtYMpAIpuOzWCoXA9GrBQvB5cN2l-orh4&s=nZ8ZFVdTzRgvhN8s4lYaoCj8satzFsEnC2SLZe5mYDc&e=

